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Good evening Upper Darby School District Staff and Families, 

We are writing to provide an update on the District’s emergency response plan for 
handling the Coronavirus/COVID-19 following​ ​Governor Wolf’s press conference​ held 
today.  At this time, there will be no change to our phase status.  We remain in ​PHASE 
3: Postponing​. 

As stated in a ParentLink communication sent earlier today, effective immediately, we 
are postponing all field trips, after-school activities, and events for both District and 
outside groups using our facilities until further notice.  Please refer to our website at 
www.upperdarbysd.org​ for a list of the restrictions that are currently in place (​See UDSD 
ParentLink 03.12.2020 #1​).  Follow the prompts on the pop-up Alert screen. 

At this time, we are continuing to evaluate whether or not we will need to close schools. 
We will continue to monitor the situation and provide updates as necessary. 

As a reminder, all schools are closed for students tomorrow, Friday, March 13, 2020 for 
teacher and staff professional development. 
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